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Fw: Notice to Interested Parties

From bmontry tsbrinc.com <bmontry@tsbrinc.com>
Date Mon 11/18/2024 8:17 AM
To  Jessica Koch <JJkoch@tsbrinc.com>
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From: bmontry tsbrinc.com <bmontry@tsbrinc.com>

Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 2:55 PM

To: district19@cityofmadison.com <district19@cityofmadison.com>; baileyrihn@att.net <baileyrihn@att.net>
Subject: Notice to Interested Parties

Subject: Notice of Intent for Demolition Permit Application

To: Alder John Guequierre
To: Old Middleton Greenway Neighborhood Association - Valerie L Bailey-Rihn

Dear, Alder Guequierre and Ms. Bailey-Rihn,

I'am writing to notify you of our intent to apply for a demolition permit for the existing single-family
residence located at 6213 Countryside Ln, Madison, WI 53705. The purpose of the demolition is to
facilitate the construction of a new single-family residence on the site.

If you have any questions or need further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Brent Montry

President

TSBR Inc.

Cell: 608-553-1072
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